From: Helen Weavers NN

Sent: 11 November 2019 09:10

Toj
Cc: 100avenueroadCMP
Subject: 2017/6638/CMP - Helen

| strongly object to the new CMP proposals for the increased number and size of lorries coming
through the Swiss Cottage Open Space to the 100 Avenue Road site.

This will create even more noise, pollution and inconvenience for months on end.

There are residents and children very nearby who will be significantly affected by this.

There are important targets on reducing pollution and NO2 levels in London but it appears that a
developer can do whatever they want - yet again without strong oversight by the council.

Please recognise the right to health, safety and quality of life of local people during this construction
plan and change the plans.

Helen Weavers



